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Pediatric Vision Screener, Cathy, always makes this so easy for us. She is 
professional and efficient. Cathy is wonderful with the children and is great 

putting them at ease. We plan to offer this outstanding service to our parents and 
their children as long as it is offered to us. Thank you to everyone involved, 

especially Cathy. 

* * * * * *
Jamie, Occupational Therapist, is very professional. She has demonstrated great 
commitment to my daughter’s development. Jamie comes to our home prepared 

and willing to answer all of our questions in a sensitive and kind matter 

* * * * * *

Jocelyn is a wonderful and extremely thorough Speech and Language Pathologist. 
She always makes Kami’s learning and development her first priority. Every 
session with Jocelyn is engaging and informative for the entire family. We 

appreciate Jocelyn, her expertise, teachings and the Elks for making this program 
possible. Kami’s flourishing development is due a lot to all of you. Mahalo. 

* * * * * *

Physical Therapist, Lisa, was extremely patient and helpful adjusting 
Aaliyah’s torticollis. She is kind and effective. Aaliyah walks and runs now. 
Thank you! 

* * * * * *

Occupational Therapist, Chrystalyn, has been a blessing for Luca. She has 
helped him with behavioral as well as gross and fine motor skills. She is very 

relatable to both my child and our family. Her help and services have been 
amazing. We look forward to O.T. days with Aunty Chrystalyn. 

* * * * * *
Ms. Hedley, Speech and Language Pathologist, is an absolute gem. She has 

given my children the gift of speech. She is patient and kind. She has been the 
most creative and hard-working therapist for us. She is wonderfully effective and 

we are endlessly grateful for her and the Elks for the service provided. 

* * * * * * 


